
 

 

 

 

15th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Curriculum Evening – Wednesday 22nd November 2023 

 

Our Reception Curriculum Evening will be taking place on Wednesday 22nd 

November in the school hall from 6pm - 7pm.  

 

The evening will start with a presentation at 6pm, which aims to give you more 

information on what to expect during the Reception year. Following the 

presentation, all EYFS staff will be available to answer any individual questions 

you may have.  

 

Due to the nature of the evening, we kindly request that children do not attend. 

We hope you can support us with this.   

 

We look forward to all parents and carers attending but we understand that 

this may not be possible for all. If you are unable to attend, but would like the 

information that will be shared during the evening, please let your child’s class 

teacher know and we will pass this on to you.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

 

Miss Powell and Miss Popova 

Reception Class Teachers 


